

City of Newport News

Department of Budget and Evaluation 2400 Washington Avenue, 9th Floor Newport News, Virginia 23607

Telephone (757) 926-8733

Fax (757) 926-6940

April 4, 2018

Ms. Gina Lewis Peninsula Foster Grandparents 1320 LaSalle Avenue Hampton, VA 23669

Dear Ms. Lewis,

On Tuesday, March 27, 2018, Newport News City Manager Cynthia D. Rohlf presented the Recommended Budget to City Council for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2018 (FY 2019). Your organization submitted an application for a Community Support Agency Grant (CSAG) or requested funding for your Regional Organization for this fiscal year. In the City Manager's FY 2019 budget, funding of \$20,000 is recommended for your organization.

City Council makes the final determination of funding for FY 2019 by a vote that will take place this spring. Prior to that vote, City Council will hold two public hearings at which citizens and interested parties are able to provide comment on the Recommended Budget. These public hearings will be held as follows:

Tuesday, April 10, 2018
Thursday, April 12, 2018
7:00 p.m.
Newport News City Council Chambers
Denbigh Community Center, Room 113

Please feel free to contact me directly with comments or questions. I can be reached by phone at (757) 926-8301, or by e-mail at cvelissarios@nnva.gov.

Sincerely,

Constantinos Velissarios Senior Budget Analyst